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UPDATE ON CURRENT CANCER SERVICES /  

COVID-19 PROCEDURES FOR PROTECTING PATIENTS AND STAFF 

 

• Introducing Patients Back into Facilities 
o Bone Marrow Aspirations/Biopsies are being scheduled and performed. 

o Infusions/Injections/Port Flushes all back in clinics. 

o New Cancer patient referrals are being seen in the office and are able to 

bring one family member/caregiver with them.  

o New Hematology referrals are being seen via Telemedicine. 

o Follow Up visits will continue via Telemedicine. 

o Suspicion of Cancer Patients and Radiation Referrals are being seen in 

the office. 

o Patient tests and/or procedures are being scheduled.  

o Physicians are making Hospital visits. 

o Nasopharyngeal Scopes are being scheduled. 

o All Radiation Patients undergoing treatment are being treated. 
 

• We will continue to do the following: 
o Outside Screening with temperature and questionnaire  

o All patients must wear a mask when entering the facility. If the patient does not have a 

mask, one will be provided. 

o Hand sanitizer is available at the screening table and all patients are to use prior to 

entering facilities. 

o Social Distancing will be encouraged and practiced within our facilities to the best of 

our ability. 

o All staff will continue to wear and use appropriate PPE and perform frequent hand 

washing and/or use of hand sanitizer. 

o Visitors will continue to be restricted and will not be allowed into the building.  

o Volunteers will return to the facilities after January 11, 2021. 

 

 

 

 


